Parent-Teacher Conference
2020-21 First Semester


[bookmark: _GoBack]	Boone-Apache School will conduct their first semester P/T Conferences virtually. Parent/Guardians will be contacted by phone call, e-mail, texts, etc.  Students have completed the first nine-weeks of school and teachers will be making contact with parent/guardians in regard to their student’s work during this period. Teachers will try and make contact either Oct. 5 or Oct. 6 between the hours of 3:00-6:00 p.m.

If there are any questions about conferences, please contact your student’s school site.
